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28/01/2021  19:51:472020/5572/P SUPPRT Ahmed Salaad I live locally to grange park and know of 292 - 294 Kilburn High Road. I have noticed the bi-folding doors whilst 

using the park. I believe it brings character to a building that looked almost derelict and correlates to the 

gradual uplift that Kilburn Grange park is going through. From looking at the plans the building will definitely 

benefit from a large modernised window.

28/01/2021  23:10:452020/5572/P SUPPRT Razia Sultana My family and I have used this amazing community centre for many years now, they have been involved in 

many community based projects over the years with Qalam. The idea of having a large area where a lot of 

natural light enters the building will bring life to the ground floor, the first floor extension for the community 

centre is unquestionably necessary, this will enable Qalam to facilitate for more community based projects 

which our community are in desperate need of, I do believe the design and layout will benefit the users on this 

building.
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